Holy Cross School: The Week Ahead September 2nd-6th 

Attention PreK/Kinder Parents: As a reminder you have received an email from your child's teacher regarding a staggard start to the year, there is no before/afterschool care available for your child on September 4th. BASC is only available on days when they are with their teacher.

Monday: September 2nd

Labour Day Holiday! Enjoy the long weekend!

Tuesday: September 3rd, Day 1

Administrative Day, No Students. See you tomorrow! 

Wednesday: September 4th, Day 2

Welcome Back! First day of school for Gr. 1-8 2024/2025

PreK and Kinder have staggard starts as per the emails from your teachers

Thursday: September 5th, Day 3


Friday: September 6th, Day 4

Grade 7’s First IA classes @ Nelson Macintyre
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